
Stolen Car Found On Fire In Different City
Monday, 01 October 2012 13:44 - 

Over the weekend, someone reported to La Crosse Police that their car had     been stolen.
Well it was found.......a bit charred. Seems as though the car,  owned by someone from Osseo,
was found in the parking lot of a Sparta  restaurant......on fire.

The owner told police her boyfriend drove  the car to La Crosse on Saturday to help someone
do some moving in the 1300  block of South Fourth Street.

The car was found Sunday morning  around 5, engulfed in flames in the parking lot of Culver’s
on Hwy 16. There was  damage to the parking lot, shrubs and a sign.
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